Question:  What is Title I?
Answer: Title I is a Federal Program designed to give students extra academic support. It is NOT a Special Education program. Title I is simply intended to help our students get the best education possible!
Question:  How do students qualify to receive services?
Answer: Students qualify for services from Title I through a variety of resources. The Kindergarten entrance exam, MClass DIBELS and Math assessments, class performance, and teacher recommendations are used to identify students that will benefit from Title I services.
Question: What services will students receive?
Answer: Participation in the Title I program will provide children with a variety of additional resources. Some students may receive reading instruction in small groups in our Title I classrooms. Other students will receive support services in their own classrooms. Students may be provided with take-home resources such as games and books to practice skills at home. Parents are encouraged to participate in our Title I program through Parent Involvement activities and supporting your child’s efforts at home.
Question: How do parents communicate with Title 1 Teachers?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Answer: Parents may speak with our Title I teachers by calling the school. Title I teachers will also communicate with parents through newsletters and updates sent home with students. We also encourage you to visit the website and the Title I webpage for any announcements.
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